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Endeavour Academy Newsletter  

Dear Parents and Carers and all Endeavour friends, 

I am so proud to be part of the Endeavour Team that have provided exceptional support to our students.  

Admittedly, this term was not the easiest one, however, the team and our students proved, yet again, 

that we can do it when we all work together.  Everyone has been so amazing, looking after each other.  

Well done everyone.   I would like to say a massive thank you to all the families for being so supportive 

and understanding. We know that with the ever-changing government guidance this might have not 

been easy. 

Our first ‘Endeavour Christmas Market’ was very successful. Our students and staff worked really hard 

making things to sell including our mosaic dishes, Christmas cards and Christmas decorations. We had 

a brilliant Christmas karaoke, marshmallows on the fire, inflatable decorations, Christmas themed 

games, hotdogs, popcorn and candy floss and we even had some ‘snow’.  All students enjoyed them-

selves, joining for some, or all parts of the event.  

The academy had a high number of small projects that have been completed over the Autumn Term; 

new lighting in the school (house is to follow), forest school hut and Joseph’s Music Corner (official 

opening is yet to come) and new vehicles are just few to mention.  We have more to come in the upcom-

ing term.  

You might be all wondering what are the plans for rapid testing that was announced by the government 

earlier this week.  We are still awaiting further details and will be in touch once we know more.  

We are currently planning to be back to school on the 4th January as planned and we are really looking 

forward to see all our students after they have the well-deserved rest over the holidays. 

I would like to wish you all a lovely holiday season and Happy New Year. 

Michaela  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             



TERM DATES 2021 

4th January-12 February  

22nd February– 31st March 

19th April-28th May    

8th June-21st July  

 

TWITTER & FACEBOOK 

We often tweet things that happen at Endeavour,or when 

out and about in the community.  Please follow  us on Twit-

ter @ MATEndeavour_ac to see some of our tweets . 

A few of our school activities 

Christmas Lunch 

We have had our very own Endeavour 
Christmas lunch for our students. 

Our lunch also fell on Christmas 
jumper day and we had everything 

from the classic to the ugliest and 
possibly most magical jumpers. 

 

Christmas Market  

We celebrated Christmas yet again 

on 16th December this time with our 
Christmas market. Food, games, 
stalls, face painting and even our 

very own snow machine were all part 
of our celebrations with students, 

family and staff  

 

 

 

Farewell to a friend 

We are saying goodbye to Jenna our 
Debuty Principal. Jenna has been a 
major part of the Endeavour family 

providing both laughter and support! 
We all wish her 

the very best in 
wherever life 
takes her and 

hope that she 
visits to make 

us laugh again! 

Our new Staff 

School  

We have welcomed Nourdine as 

Teaching Assistant in the school  

 
Upcoming events 

A brand new year! 

 

 



We are saying goodbye to a term full of social activities, using our different communication   
devices, sharing toys and taking turns with friends, going on trips with peers, waiting for them 
on walks, sharing spaces and iPads, celebrating birthdays and the most importantly being happy  
doing our favorite things.  

It is unbelievable how fast this term has gone and despite the challenges and changes, we have 
managed to learn a lot. We are saying goodbye to a term full of learning experiences, in class 
and out in the community. Thank you to all our HLTAs and TAs for organising so many fun        
activities, such as: PE, Dancing, Duke of Edinburgh, Drama, Signing, Storytelling, Yoga, Music, 
among others. 

                           

   

 

Finally, we have made a huge effort this term working on our enterprise        
projects which we sold at our Christmas market!  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  

Square Class Newsletter 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am self isolating that why I am  doing school  work at home  

I have be doing facetimes at home   

I have be been have teams meetings  

 I have been doing work for Sophie  

 I have doing my asdan  

By Benny 



Star Class 

 

  

During this term Star class have been preparing for Christmas as well as 
keeping our regular learning routines of learning in the community,           
progressing with work experience and working on our learning intentions.  
We have been learning Christmas songs with signing. We have also been   
creating Christmas decorations in enterprise lessons to sell at the Christmas 
market. Star class really enjoyed the Christmas turkey meal with many    
students had a Christmas treat of second helpings! Star class would like to 
wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year. 



This term we have been extremely busy working on a range of enterprise and Christmas 

activities.  Many of these have involved sensory exploration involving different textures, 

colours, movement and sound.  We have also been working hard to develop important 

life skills through the Talentino programme which has enabled us to help staff across  

Endeavour including our facilities team. After all our hard work we have had time to 

choose activities to share with friends and to help us relax ready for more work tasks. 

We wish everyone reading this newsletter a very Happy Christmas from Triangle class. 

Christmas in Triangle Class 





After School Club   

After school club   

It’s hard to believe that Christmas is just around the corner! 

Our young people have been having lots of fun in After School 
Club, we’ve been making individual Christmas decorations that can 
be proudly displayed at home along with festive crafts & some 
tasty treats. 

From everyone at After School Club we would like to thank you for 
your continued support & wish you all a lovely Christmas. 
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This has been an exciting term at Endeavour House. 
Despite a two-week isolation period in November, the 
children have continued to enjoy various activities   
including visits to a private farm, Christmas markets 
and long walks in the woods.  

 

In December, we have the pleasure of welcoming new 
young people to Endeavour House. Grace and Rehan, 
we hope you enjoy your stay! 

   

Sadly, the House said goodbye to Alberto and Anne 
G., who have left us recently. Thank you for all that 
you have done for our young people and staff in    
making Endeavour House the great place that it is. 

 

In November, we celebrated birthdays for Samuel 
and Alex. They enjoyed their festivities, which were 
full of cake, balloons, music, and laughter. 

    

 


